
 

 
Monday 4th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
On Thursday 14th December we have been invited to St Peter’s Church to participate in 
Christmas Workshops led by Rev Alessandra. 
 
The trip will be taking place during the morning and we will be walking there and back.  No 
normal school routines, including lunch, will be affected.  Children will be expected to wear 
their full school uniform.  Please ensure children have a coat and appropriate footwear for the 
walk. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for the children to get involved in activities taking place in our 
local community. 
 

Any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Cannell and Miss Crellin 

 
 


